
Sixth Grade 
 

Dear Sixth Grade Families, 

We hope you are all doing well! We miss you and hope to be with all of you soon! Please 

know that the sixth grade team is here for all of you and we want you to know that the most 

important part of all of this is your health and safety. We are a team and want you all to know 

we can do anything together. 

  The sixth grade team will be using Google Classroom for each of our classes. The 

students have access to our Google Classrooms. Please have students check their Gmail (email) 

daily. They can access their Gmail and Classroom by signing into Google. The students use their 

username and password to sign in. For example,  

User: ​firstname.lastname@k12.wcsdny.org  

  Password: ​F​irstnamelunchnumber (​First letter has to be capitalized​).  
 

Our office hours are from 10:00am-11:00am. You can always send us an email and we will 

respond as soon as possible. ​Students and families can contact us through email.  

New lessons  will start on Friday, April 3rd, hopefully you had the opportunity to 

complete some of the review work that was provided on Google Classroom. We will be posting 

all new information and assignments on our Google Classroom! If you do not have access to 

Google Classroom, please let us know as soon as possible. Instruction for students will be 

approximately​ 2 hours a day (we will not start at this amount of time, we will build up to this). 

This will consist of about 30 minutes for ELA, 30 minutes for Math, 30 minutes for Science or 

Social Studies and 30 minutes for special (P.E., Art, Music, Library). Students will be able to go 

on and complete the work at any point throughout the day.  

 

Here is a sample schedule: 

  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

30 Minutes  Math  Math  Math  Math  Math 

30 Minutes  ELA  ELA  ELA  ELA  ELA 

30 minutes  Special  Special  Special  Special  Special 

30 minutes  Science  Social 

Studies 

Science  Social 

Studies 

Science 

This is just a suggestion, please complete your daily assignments as it fits into your 

schedule at home. You can complete your assignments in the order you want.  

 

If you want additional practice, please log on to iReady or Legends of Learning. Please 

check your Google Classrooms for any additional/optional work to support you in each content 

area. ​Please make sure you continue to read and practice your math skills....every day to continue 

to improve your reading and math fluency!  

Stay well, stay healthy, and stay kind! We love and miss you all! Go Bluebirds! 

            Love, 

The Sixth Grade Team 
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